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Mr.President,

Ukraine thanks Albania for the presentation of the National report.

We welcome Albania’s commitment to the protection of human rights and acknowledge the progress since the last UPR cycle, in particular, in promoting gender equality and empowerment of women, including measures to ensure compliance of the national legislation with the Istanbul Convention and CEDAW. 
Ukraine positively assesses the steps taken to advance rights of the child, in particular, the adoption of the National Agenda for Children’s Rights as well as the Juvenile Justice Strategy and its Action Plan. We hope that amendments to the Law on the Ombudsperson establishing the Section for children’s rights protection and promotion will facilitate activities in this sphere.
We welcome the efforts to improve the quality of life and effective inclusion of persons with disabilities, in particular, via adoption of the National plan on persons with disabilities.

Ukraine also commends the adoption of the National strategy on combatting human trafficking and measures aimed at integration of Roma and Egyptians.
   We present the following recommendations:

· increase financial resources to ensure adequate functioning of the independent national human rights institutions;
· take measures to ensure implementation of the new Justice for Children Strategy;
· step up efforts to prevent and detect cases of trafficking in human beings during border control, with particular attention to unaccompanied children.
Thank you.
